
Dear Girls and Boys from Y1RS, 

 

I can’t believe it is so long since I have seen you all. It feels like so long ago when we were last together in school. 

I wonder how many of you have grown taller 😊. 

 

I have been thinking and remembering about lots of the things we did together. I remember you all playing 

traffic lights after PE in the hall, singing songs in the classroom, working hard on our Science and RE lessons, 

playing the musical instruments and sharing lots of stories. I also remember how brilliant you all were in our 

class presentations. 

 

Can you remember some of the stories we shared together? Did you have a favourite? 

 

 

                         

 

My favourites were My Pet Star and The Incredible Book Eating Boy. I loved how the little girl looked after the 

star and helped it get better. In the Incredible Book Eating Boy do you remember the boy eating all the books 

instead of reading them? He was a banana!!! 

 

I hope you have all been ok at home. I would love to hear what you have been up to. If you have read a new 

story maybe you could tell me about it. I can’t wait to hear what you have been doing. 

 

Until we meet again, 

Mrs Ekins x x  

 


